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Hildebrandt, Tina

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 4:43 PM
To: sukhi khun
Subject: RE: Norquay Public Hearing

 

Thank you for your comments. 
 
All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their consideration. The public 
comments must include the name of the writer. 

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website 
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting schedule.cfm).  

Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of the writer's 
name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500 words. 
 
Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the close of the 
speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the public hearing application 
and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.  

For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 

From: sukhi khun   
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 4:41 PM 
To: Ko, Angela; McLean, Ann (CSG); Bodner, Debra; Behler, Kirsten; Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office; McGuire, 
Michelle; Norquay Village Neighbourhood Centre Program; Cheng, Paul; Louie, Raymond 
Subject: Norquay Public Hearing 
 
Hello All.  Just wanted to congratulate all of you involved with concluding Norquay Village re‐zoning work. It 
was definitely abnormally long process but it's come to a very fair conclusion. Thank you all for your hard work 
.         
  
Sukhi  
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